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To: Planning Commission

From: Loren Gordon, AICP, City Planner

Date: Jan. 7, 2021

Subject: Change Memo for the Jan. 7" Planning Commission Agenda

ITEM 7B - 19008 Clear View Dr.

The following comment was received after the packet was distributed.

From: City of Minnetonka, MN

To: Loren Gordon

Subject: Planning commission Jan 7: 19008 Clear View Dr
Date: Saturday, January 2, 2021 1:50:13 PM

Message submitted from the <City of Minnetonka, MN> website.

Site Visitor Name: Matthew Bappe

site Visitor Email: [

Hello. The post office never delivered my city notice on the proposed kitchen addition at
19008 Clear View Drive. But I did happen to see it on the planning commission agenda for
January 7. 2020. I am the direct neighbor (at 19000 Clear View Dr) of the applicants on the
east side of their house and I am emailing to voice my support for the project. Thank you!
Matt Bappe

19000 Clear View Dr



